Buildings & Grounds Committee – October 4, 2021

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on October 4, 2021. The committee met with Tetra Tech, the Districts architect and engineering firm, and discussed developing a scope of work for a future capital project. The committee discussed various items, identified in the Building Condition Survey that was completed in 2020, that could be potentially included as part of a capital project scope. The committee will be scheduling another meeting for early November to continue discussions. Mr. Frisbie also mentioned that the bathroom facility is coming along. Mr. Devincenzi confirmed that sheetrock will be installed next week, the following week will be the floors and then the work on the partitions/stalls will be done by the District. Mr. Frisbie thanked Mr. Devincenzi and Steve Rossi for their efforts in speaking with the insurance company and the different vendors in order to facilitate all the work being done.